IMPACT STATEMENT

Monday 21st October 2024

Today we had the pleasure of
welcoming Zoolab back into
our home, for a Halloween
special of creepy crawlies.
Our residents always really
enjoy these visits, as they get
the opportunity to interact
with and learn about animals
that they may have never
seen before. They learn lots
of interesting facts and get to
hold and touch the animals
too.

One of our residents, Graham, was
particularly nervous about meeting the
animals. However, with some
encouragement from staff and the animal
handler, he bravely held and interacted
with all of the animals and really enjoyed
learning about where they came from, and
what the animals were like in the wild. He
chatted about the animals for the rest of
the day and it put him in good spirits. The
activity is an opportunity for residents to try
something new, engaging and educational,
and families can share that experience with

them.




IMPACT STATEMENT

Tuesday 29th October 2024

Today we had the pleasure of

welcoming Amy to Westcroft

to do a seated chair dance. The

purpose of seated dance is to

incorporate  a fun and

entertaining way of doing

exercise that our residents can

manage without feeling

overwhelmed.

Amy interacts wonderfully

with all of the residents and
she puts a great energy and
vibe into the room, offering
comfortable and relaxed

approach to exercise,

One of our residents, Phyllis, absolutely
loves all things music and dance and takes
any opportunity to dance and sing.

Today’s dance class with Amy offered
Phyllis the perfect opportunity to show off
her wonderful dance and singing skills.
Phyllis’ daughter joined us for Amy’'s dance
class and Phyllis thoroughly enjoyed
quality Mother-daughter time doing
something they both enjoy together.

There was lots of dancing, singing, smiles
and laughter which created beautiful
memories for staff, residents and relatives

alike.




